
2. 	Passaae between the Gaza Strip and Israel  

a. 	Passage between the Gaza Strip and Israel will 
be via one or more of the following crossing 
points: 

(1) the Erez crossing point; 

(2) the Nahal Oz crossing point; and 

(3) the Sufa crossing point. 

b. The Palestinian Authority may set up a 
checkpoint, within the Gaza Strip, on the road 
leading to the Erez crossing point and on the 
road leading to the Nahal Oz crossing point, 
at locations to be coordinated between the 
two sides, for the purpose of inspection and 
identification of passengers and vehicles. 
Israelis and tourists to Israel passing 
through these checkpoints may be only required 
to identify themselves by presenting Israeli 
documentation or a pasSport, as set out in • 

• 	subparagraph 1.b. above. The above 
requirements shall not apply to uniformed 
members of the Israeli military forces. 

c. The Palestinian Authority may set up a 
checkpoint, within the Gaza Strip, on the road 
leading to . the Sufa crossing point, at a 
location acceptable to both sides, for the 
purpose of inspection and identification of 
Palestinian passengers and vehicles. Israeli 
vehicles may bypass this checkpoint -unimpeded. 

d. 	Passage of Israelis, and tourists to 
Israel, between the Gaza Strip and Israel may, 
in addition, be via the following crossing 
points: 

(1) the Karni . crossing point; 

(2) the Kisufim crossing point; 

(3) the Kerem Shalom crossing point; and 

(4) the Elei Sinai crossing point. 

e. 	Israelis, and tourists to Israel, who have 
passed through any of the above crossing 
points into the Gaza Strip shall not be 
required to undergo any inspection, 
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